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Caliente H.O.G. Chapter Members -
Hopefully everyone is maintaining their sanity during this 
Pandemic.  Let me take a moment here to hit on a few items. 
Starting off, a huge thank you to everyone who participated 
on our tribute to Bea and in support of Pete on Saturday.  By 
the end of it all, we were somewhere just under 60 bikes and 
cars with roughly 80 folks attending. You guys always step up 
to the plate and this was no different.  Special kudos to the 
Lytle PD who escorted us.  Thanks also to my sweep, Tony 
Williams, who volunteered to help me out. 
 
With everything still in flux health wise, the decision has been 
made to push back our next Chapter meeting to June.  More 
info to follow as we move down the line.  Along these same 
lines, we are going to cancel our Chapter picnic in June as 
well to be on the safe side. 
 
One of our bigger things coming up future wise is our planned 
trip to Big Bend in Oct. over the Columbus Day Holiday.  My 
thoughts are that when the National Parks open up, they are 
going to get busy.  The major muscle movement for us will be 
hotel/motel reservations.  My intent is to block out some 
rooms (soon) but I need a decent number to work with.  I ask 
that you all look at your calendars and see if this long weekend 
trip is something you are planning to attend.  If so, shoot me a 



quick note so I can tally you in.  My email 
is Director@calientehog.com  .
 
I will close this out by saying, get out and ride.  Not too many 
other ways out there to get out and clear your head.  There 
are a number of you doing this already and there are some 
informal ride groups that have been created amongst you.  
Seek them out! 
Regards. F2 Frank Knapp,  Director, CCSA

 

Pete wanted me to let you know he really appreciated seeing 
all of those who were able to participate in the ride on 
Saturday.  He was overwhelmed by it all.  The outpouring of 
love he has received has been tremendous.  Thank you to all.  
Diane

CALIENTE HOG RIDE CALENDAR:

All rides for the month of May have been cancelled.
 
EVENTS:
  
6June – Chapter Social 10:30 am – Caliente Dealership

·         Road Captain Meeting - 8:30 am – Caliente Training 
Room
·         New Member Orientation - 9:30 am - Caliente 
Training Room

mailto:Director@calientehog.com


·         LOH Meeting – 9:30 am
·         Fundraiser – Caliente Dealership - 11:00 am – 3:00 
pm

  
-- 
Diane "Strapless" Pittman 
Secretary 
Caliente HOG Chapter #2013 


